The Band Wik, be Pesforming:

March of the Trolls........... David Bobrowitz

Gathedral Echoes.............. John Morrisey

0f wizards and warriors......Roland Barrett
Iﬂiwnm

Gos t Euntest Wwinners announced
50/50 raffle Potluck (kids eat first!),
Sulu and Ensemble Awards

Gorpse Bride........................ Danny Eliman
CIrcus Days....ooovviiiiiieii, Karl Klng

Please stick asownd to Lean
Mwmmmwwml r

Please don't forget, now that Ms. Easton is on staff,
she is now on the ASCS website. All student music
homework, (ASCS band and West General Music) will
be posted and updated every Wednesday, and is due
the following week. Now students have no excuses!
Please email with any questions!

WWW.Cyomusic.org
facebook.com/cyoband

Flute Clarinet
Abhie Weate Lexie Bawiec
Lucia Ricker Taylor Wilmol

Emily Schmidbauer

Allo Saxophone
Abby Herrick
Makaia Curi

Bass Clarinet
Rdam Rimkus

Tenor Saxophone Trumpe!
Paul Capelli Todd Thurber
Madison Kushner
Ethan Wendort
French .H[]TI] Sarah Neu
Mary Schmidbauer
Sofia Ricker Barilone

Ryan Echlin
[Tombone Leo Ruffolo

Matt Rimkus Rehecca Susmilch
Percussion

Luke Gillmore
Matt Berman

Teliya Gatunao
Carley Swaney Fmma Lovell

Kate Easton- Director of bands
Jenny Rimkus- President, Executive board



Congratulations to the students receiving medals tonight from
the 2016 Solo and Ensemble Festival. We had a total of 39
awards! Congrats to all of our fantastic musicians. Please

start thinking about next year's festival in early March.

Good luck to all students performing in the musical You're a
good man Charlie Brown on November 11th, 12th, and 13th!

W Cwmtsr:
November 7th, bpm-
Parent Band & Orchestra Boosters meeting
We'll be discussing Living Christmas Cards and
our upcoming Christmas Concerts!
First week of November-
October Practice Log is due!
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We'd like to thank Principals Dr. Lichter &
Mrs. Santarelli, Percussion Tech Evan Clark, all
who have participated in our Boosters meetings,
all ASCS & bJGA staft members, volunteers, and

thanks to all of the Parents & Guardians!
We can't do this without your continued support!




